# St John Bosco, newsletter

## Year 4

### Important Info

We have swimming every Friday (please make sure the kit is in on Thursday).
Reading records, books and folders need to be brought in everyday.
Homework is given out on Mondays and needs to be handed in on Friday.

### Class Scripture

'God's love has been poured into our hearts through the Holy Spirit who has been given to us."

Romans 5:5

### Our Staff

Miss Schofield - Class Teacher Mrs Yynne - Teaching Assistant Miss Booth - Teaching Assistant

#### Reminders

Just a gentle reminder that all medical information needs to be updated with the school.

Please also remember to update the list of consent regarding who will be picking your child up.